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HIGHLIGHTS  

 

 Year 4 Box Hill 

trip 

 Summer Fayre 

 Going Green 

 

 

 

Thinking outside the box 
SEARCHING 
for the rare 
Adonis Blue 
butterfly was 
just one of the 
exciting         
activities  for 
our Year 4     
pupils on their 
field trip to the 
Box Hill        
National Trust 
centre this 

week.   

   It was a glorious hot and sunny day and the activities were both fun 
and educational.  After visiting the ‘bug hotel’ they returned to school 
to find that two of the chrysalides they have been nurturing had 

hatched and were now small Painted Lady butterflies! 

Your Summer Fayre needs you! 
THE PTA annual Summer Fayre will take place on     
Friday 4 July.  There are lots of ways in which you 
could help us  make it a roaring success, you can: 

 Help on a stall during the evening, even for 
part of the evening. 

 Bake a cake - please bring your cakes for the 
cake stall to school on Thursday and Friday. 

 Van drivers - help us with moving tables. 

 Lend us a Gazebo or windbreak. 

 Save us your empty ice cream tubs and old 
sheets. 

 Bring your donation for the bottle tombola on  
Monday 30 June and Tuesday 1 July. 

Please help if you can.  We look forward to   

seeing you all there. 

 HOUSE T-Shirts 
are still available 
for   Junior 
Sports Day.  Call 
into the school 
office for an    
order form. 

 THANK you to     
everybody who      
visited the book 
fair.  We raised 
over £100 for 
books for our 
school. 

 VISIT St Hilda’s 
Church this       
Saturday for an 
Edwardian 
Fayre.  Britain as 
it was in 1914.  
11.00 am—3.30 
pm.  Lucky    
Programmes 50p 

 LAST chance for 
Sainsburys       
vouchers.  
Please send in 
any vouchers 
you may have by 
Monday at the 
very latest. 

                                                     www.ashford-primary.surrey.sch.uk 

Going green 
WITH effect from the    
beginning of July all      
letters from school will be 
sent home by email ONLY.  
Please ensure your details 
are up to date so that you 
receive all the latest infor-
mation.  All school infor-
mation and letters can be 
found on our  fantastic new 
website on the address at 
the bottom of this page. 
You may also download 
form and trip permission 
slips from  here.  Our new 
website can be  accessed 
by phone and tablet.   

You will also receive   
communication with our 
new corporate identity. 

If you do not have      
access to a computer 
please inform the school 
office and we will add you 
to our paper list. 

Remember … 

Children may now wear summer uniform to school.  All 
children may wear a polo shirt with no tie and girls may 
wear dresses.  No tie is required for infants as they 
should be wearing polo shirts throughout the year. 


